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South 70th and West Oakwood Road 

 

Our next meeting is:

 

Wed, April 4 
7pm at 

Waterstone Bank 
6560 South 27th Street 

 

2012 Officers;

  

President

 

Jeff Borowski 
414-483-4377 
flyinfool1@yahoo.com  

Vice President

 

Steve Ward 
414-764-0914 
rcpilotsteve60@aol.com  

Treasurer

 

Tom Young 
414-327-4705 
oneeagle2@yahoo.com  

Secretary

 

Duane Gagnon 
414-630-4319  

Safety Coordinator

 

Philip Schumacher 
414-425-2963 
philsch@sbcglobal.net  

Field Manager

 

Mark Mayrose 
262-895-7036 
mmark49@hotmail.com 

Minutes from the March meeting

  

Meeting called to order at 7:03  

Treasurers report was read and accepted  

Motion made, seconded and approved to pay field insurance.  

Mark says the field is in good shape for the time of year.  

There was discussion on the armed forces day show coming up on 
June 11, 12, 13.  

The club picnic will be on September 15 with a rain date of September 16. 
The picnic will be combined with the SWARM picnic so that there is only  
One scheduled day for the field to be closed.  

Chuck Showed his Electric Sportster.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:12.    

Upcoming Issues at the April Meeting

  

Some of the issues will be; 
The meeting raffle. 
Snacks and drinks at the meetings. 
Some serious issues at the flying field.  

As you can see from my writing skills we still desperately need a new 
RAMS Horn editor. I am looking for volunteers. 


